
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 January 2017                      EW/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are taking a team to the Heats for the Games Workshop Warhammer 40,000 School 
League Championship in Lincoln city centre. The School League Championships is a 
national competition that focuses on the Games Workshop hobby. It celebrates all the skills 
involved in collecting, modelling, painting and gaming with Citadel Miniatures in a friendly 
and competitive environment. For the Heats, our team of four students will play three games 
of Warhammer 40,000 against teams from other schools.   It is an exciting opportunity for 
our students with the national semi-finals and finals held in Nottingham.  As you know, last 
year the team did exceptionally well. 
 
The local heat that we are attending is at the Lincoln Warhammer store, on Saltergate, on 
Saturday 11 February.  The store opens at 10am, with the event starting shortly after, so 
students will need to take a packed lunch.  The event should have finished by 3pm.  If your 
son requires transport to and/or from the event, then please let me know as soon as 
possible. 
 
Please could you complete and return the permission slip below to allow your son to attend 
the event.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Edmund White 
Teacher of English 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Dr White, Teacher of English, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
Games Workshop Warhammer 40,000 School League Championship Heats 
 
I do/do not* give permission for my son ______________________________ form: ______ 
to take part in the School League Heats on Saturday 11 February 
 
Emergency Contact Number: __________________________________________________ 
 
Any relevant medical information: ______________________________________________ 
 
*please delete as appropriate 


